
 

From: Peace Mound Center [mailto:office@peacemound.org]  

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 07:57 PM 

To: Mayor  

Cc: Justine Simons; Rose Marie Gnausch <roma@elephantsforpeace.com>; Natacha Cohen 

<natacha@elephantsforpeace.com>  

Subject: exhibition Elephants for Peace in London  

  

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

I am writing to you on behalf of the NGO Elephants for Peace, an association that I invited 

toOświęcim in 2011.  As you know, I have been working hard to give our town a new image other 

than the one left to us by the atrocities of World War Two. 

The participatory exhibition Elephants for Peace and its symbolic march from Berlin 

to Oświęcimallowed the citizen of my town and country, as well as their children, to give visual 

expression to their desire of peace. 

I can highly recommend your involvement with this association whose sole purpose is to give a 

visual image to Peace by simply asking people to create and donate an elephant an emerging 

symbol that combines peace with power. The donated work will then travel the world as each 

individual's peace ambassador. 

I believe Rose Marie Gnausch and Natacha Cohen have already contacted you and Ms. Justine 

Simons and can only but highly recommend the Elephants for Peace exhibition and its message. 

With peaceful regards, 

  Janusz Marszałek 

Rajsko, ul. Dr. Korczaka 34 

PL-32-600 Oświęcim 

Mobile: +48 693 535335 

www.uniaseniorow.pl 

www.peacemound.org 

www.peacecenter.pl 

www.blizejczlowieka.org.pl 
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